
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
Reminder: Reports Due 
February 16, 2023 

 
 

Dear Assessment Coordinators, 

I hope this email finds you well. This is a gentle reminder that the Program Assessment Reports 
are due Monday, February 20, 2023. 

You can use the pre-populated template we previously shared to assist you in completing your 
Program Assessment Report. If you do not have access to that 

You may contact EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu with any questions, or find 
additional resources here: bit.ly/assess2023 

Thank you for your contributions to our assessment efforts. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine Scott 
Director, Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 
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